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Grab-and-Go Breakfast and Lunch Program Ends June 19th 

After serving over 50,000 meals our Grab-and-Go Breakfast and Lunch Program will end on Friday, 

June 19th.  Friday, June 19
th

 will be our last day.  We will serve on our regular Monday, 

Wednesday, and Friday schedule for the week of June 15-19.   

 

Please contact Bill Hoff at bhoff@suffield.org should you have any questions. 
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